
Cannabis Policy 

The decision to provide professional services to the 

cannabis industry is a business decision for individual 

licensees and registered firms. The Board cautions that those 

licensees or firms that choose to provide services of any kind 

to this industry should diligently address the potential risks 

and uncertainties involved, including but not limited to the 

continued uncertainty surrounding enforcement of applicable 

federal drug laws and related provisions of the Internal 

Revenue Code. 

 

After careful consideration, the Board has determined that 

North Dakota licensees and firms that elect to provide 

services to the cannabis industry legalized in any state in 

which the licensee practices will not face action by the Board 

based solely on the fact that the licensee or firm is providing 

such services. However, licensees are reminded that the 

federal government views such activity as a federal criminal 

offense.  
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